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WORKSHOP ON “AWARENESS AND TRAINING ON COMPETITIVE EXAMS” 

 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) and Career Guidance Cell of MES Vasant Joshi 

College of Arts & Commerce, Zuarinagar Goa, under the Aegis the Directorate of Sports & 

Youth Affairs, Campal, Panaji Government of Goa, organized a one-day workshop on 

"Awareness and Training on Competitive Exams" for BA, BCOM, BCA, BBA, and MCOM 

students on 1st March 2025. 

The objective of the workshop aimed to create awareness and provide training on competitive 

exams, enabling students to prepare for and succeed in various entrance exams. 

The workshop consisted of four informative sessions: 

1. Career Opportunities in the Armed Forces: Shri. Abhay Barve, Hydrographic Surveyor, 

Government of Goa, discussed the various entry schemes, eligibility criteria, and benefits of 

joining the armed forces. 

2. UPSC Exams: Shri. Anish Kulkarni, Educator and Mentor, explained the structure, syllabus, 

and paper pattern of the UPSC exam, offering valuable tips for success. 

3. Central and State Government Competitive Exams and GPSC: Shri. Kundanlal Parganiha, 

Bodhi Academy, covered various bank exams, SSC exams, and GPSC exams, including their 

syllabus, paper pattern, and success strategies. 

4. MBA Entrance Exams: Shri. Kundanlal Parganiha discussed the importance of pursuing an 

MBA, the syllabus and paper pattern of MBA exams, and the top MBA colleges in India. 

 

The Chief Guest for the inaugural function was Shri. Abhay Barve, and valedictory Shri. 

Kundanlal Parganiha. The other dignitaries present on the dais were Principal Dr Manasvi 

Kamat, IQAC Coordinator Dr Champa R Parab and Assistant Professor Dttaprasad Shirgurkar, 

Chairperson Career Guidance Cell. The programme was well supported by the volunteers from 

S Y BCom B and faculty members Mr Narendra Gaonkar, Ms Shveta Dessai, Ms Swati 

Shigaonkar , Dr Yaseer Hussain, Ms Nilam Shetye, Mr Parischit Phal Dessai and College 

Accountant Mr Mithun Madkaikar with other administrative and Multitasking staff. 

The workshop was attended by 116 students (43 boy and 73 girl students), who actively 

participated in the sessions and provided positive feedback. The students appreciated the 

informative sessions and the opportunity to interact with the resource persons. 
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The workshop was a resounding success, achieving its objective of creating awareness and 

providing training on competitive exams. The IQAC and the college administration express 

their gratitude to the resource persons, the Directorate of Sports & Youth Affairs, and the 

students for their active participation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


